									Daryl & Janet Abdulovic
									510 Vale Drive
									Plum Pa 15239

August 31st, 2015


Dr. Timothy Glasspool
Plum High School
900 Elicker Road
Plum  Pa 15239


Dear Dr. Glasspool:

We are writing with regards to the Act 34 Hearing that recently took place.

We wanted to submit a letter with our hopes that our child, our neighborhood and the community would be granted the NEW Regency Park that was promised and voted on.

We currently have a third-grader and a senior at the high school enrolled in the district. 
This fight for Regency has been going on since I enrolled my, now senior, in Kindergarten. 
The journey has been long and exhausting but we are not ready to give up.

We NEVER asked for a NEW school. 
We never even asked for a renovated school. 
All we begged for was that Regency stay open.

The vote went in our favor and we couldn’t have been more proud of our district, the board, and the community we live in, despite all the other negativity we are left to defend, daily.

Before we could celebrate our victory, the prize was taken away from us. 
Dangled in front of us and then snatched away.

We only want what the board agreed they saw fit, and that was a new Regency Park.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,
Daryl & Janet Abdulovic
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